
     Mrs. Bittle’s - What’s Cooking? 

Dates to Remember 

January 

No School………………...………...15 

Step-up Day……………..………..19 

Fitness Night………………...…...30 

February 

Fun Night……………….………….9 

March 

Grandparents Day……………….16 

Ways to Stay Connected 

 LoveMySchool.net 

 Facebook.com 

 Class Web Page 

 (316) 684-4431 

 OR Stop by!  

 

Important Parent Information 
1. No School Monday, January 15 for Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

2. Please make sure your child has a hat and gloves/mittens for outdoor play. Please place them 

in your child’s cubby tub so we don’t have to search for them in backpacks! 

3. Student Step-up day—Friday January 19 our preschool students will “step-up” and visit the 

next level classroom for a short activity. It’s a fun event that gives the children a peek at the  

classroom they may be in next school year. 

4. Early Childhood Fitness Night—January 30th, 6-7pm in the Fellowship Hall 

5. PTL Fun Night—February 9th—Theme: Frozen  Chili/Hot Dog Dinner 6-7pm; Dessert Auction 

6:30; Games/Bingo/Crafts/DJ  7-9pm. Watch for a flyer with more information. 

6. Collecting Clean 6– 16 oz. plastic jars for Fun Night—There is a box in the entryway outside the 

school office to drop off clean plastic jars to be used for a Fun Night Craft. 

7. Grandparents Day—March 16th, 8:15-11:00am—All grandparents or loved ones are invited to 

join us for a morning of fellowship with their grandchildren who are students here. Watch for 

more information in future newsletters. 

In Class This Week 
Our Bible Story this week  was Matthew 2:1-12; The Wise Men Find Jesus. Pastor Myers led our 

Monday Chapel . The children were enthralled by his retelling of the appearance of the star and the  

Wise Men’s journey to honor Jesus with gifts and to worship Him.  The rest of the week we retold 

the events using a different Bible sources with a variety of illustrations.  

Letter Kk was introduced for Jesus our King and for Keys and Kangaroo. Our letter story was about a 

mother a baby kangaroo that found four colorful keys that unlocked a kitchen, a kite store, a kennel 

and a Kindergarten! We made our own keys too! We enjoyed  the book “Who Ate All the Cookie 

Dough?”. Ask your child who it was that ate the cookie dough!  

We spent some time talking about feelings and emotions. The children examined photos of children 

with different facial expressions and body language and discussed how they felt. We also showed 

each other how we would look if we felt that way, talked about what might make us feel that way 

and how we could help to fix it. 

I sent out our Second Quarter Reports this week so keep an eye on your child’s backpack! Please let 

me know if you have any questions.  

Thank you for keeping  your child home if they are showing symptoms of illness. We hope to keep 

the spread to a minimum with lots of good handwashing too! We are pray-

ing for those who are ill. To recover quickly. We miss them!!! 

                                                            In His Service, 

                                 Mrs. Lisa Bittle 

òSing to Him a new song; play skillfully, and shout for joy.ó  Psalm 33:3 
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http://LoveMySchool.net
http://Facebook.com/holycrossschoolwichita
http://lovemyschool.net/classrooms/preschool/prek3/

